
 

 

Press statement  - 26 February 2013 

Name change and logo refresh for psychiatrists 

 

The professional body for psychiatrists in Ireland has changed its name to ‘College of 

Psychiatrists of Ireland’, effective immediately.   Following a motion at the College of 

Psychiatry of Ireland AGM last year (2012) and a subsequent ballot to members of the 

College the decision was taken to change the name from January 2013.  

 

The design of the College logo has been changed and refreshed to accommodate the new 

name. The new contemporary format is more suitable for digital mediums in recognition of 

the increased popularity and use of mobile devises, notebooks, tablets and so on to access 

information electronically and on line.   

Note for editors: 

There are two versions of the refreshed logo, one for digital use and one for print use – see 

attached. 

Ends  

 

Contact:  

Andrea Ryder 

Communications Manager 

External Affairs & Policy  

College of Psychiatrists of Ireland 

5 Herbert Street, Dublin 2 

Direct Tel: 01 634 4374 / 087 269 7656           College Tel: 01- 661 8450    

email: andrea@irishpsychiatry.ie                       web: www.irishpsychiatry.ie 

mailto:andrea@irishpsychiatry.ie
http://www.irishpsychiatry.ie/

